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MEMORANDUM 

 TO: Members of the Study Committee on an 
Omnibus Business Organizations Code 

 FROM: Harriet Lansing, NCCUSL Co-chair 
William H. Clark, Jr., ABA Co-chair 

 DATE: May 3, 2006 

 RE: Proposed Report 
  
 
 Following our productive meeting in Austin, the reporters have put together a draft report 
for circulation and approval.  We are transmitting the draft to the full committee and observers 
for comment.  Because we have a June 12 submission deadline for the NCCUSL Scope and 
Program Committee, we need to have your comments by June 1.  E-mail, fax, or regular mail 
response (copy to each of us) is fine so long as we receive it by June 1. 
 
 
 William H. Clark, Jr.    Harriet Lansing 
 Drinker Biddle & Reath LLP   Court of Appeals 
 One Logan Square    Judicial Building 
 18th & Cherry Streets    25 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd 
 Philadelphia, PA  19103   St. Paul, MN  55155 
 william.clark@dbr.com   Harriet.lansing@courts.state.mn.us
 267-402-4629 (fax)    651-297-8779 (fax) 
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